
JPA YEARS 7 – 11 STUDENT LEADERS
JPA Student Leaders will be a group of 
students in each year group representing JPA in 
and out of school (where applicable), meeting 
visitors, taking part in identified activities such 
as parents' evenings and to be used as a 
representative of the student body in Years 7 –
11. 
You will also form a student body to discuss 
Year Group specific topics at appropriate times 
too. 
You will be elected by your peers.



JPA YEARS 7 – 11 STUDENT LEADERS
Timeline:
If you want to be considered for selection to be voted for as a 
JPA Student Leader you must submit your personal nomination 
‘manifesto’ via Microsoft forms by Wednesday 23.10.24. You 
will find this on the front page of the VLE when you log in.

Student manifestos publicised to all students just after half term 
(week beginning Monday 4.11.24) ready for voting.

Polling day is Thursday 7.11.24 during break & lunch.

Results announced to all students week beginning 11.11.24.

Welcome launch with Mr Campbell over lunchtime in JPA 
Conference Centre on Friday 15.11.24.



JPA YEARS 7 – 11 STUDENT LEADERS
Personal nomination ‘manifesto’ via Microsoft forms. 
Name:
Year Group:
Form:
In the space below write why you would make a good Jesmond Park 
Academy Student Leader. This information will be available for students to 
read when they are choosing who to vote for on election day. Please use a 
maximum of 100 words. 

Please note depending upon the number of students nominating themselves 
not all self-nominated students will be selected to be voted for in the student 
election. This is also very different to the Youth Council & Youth Parliament 
elections. You are stating why you would make a good student leader 
representative who would represent JPA in and out of school (where 
applicable), meet visitors, take part in identified activities and be used as a 
representative of the student body in Years 7 – 11. You will also form a 
student body to discuss Year Group specific topics at appropriate times too. 



HERE’S WHERE IT IS!


